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Greetings, 
  

A new month has arrived and hopefully many of you have recuperated from Fiesta! 
Our training is quickly coming up May 4th with Crime Scene Cleaners (CSC) who is the host to teach 
OSHA standard class of Blood Borne Pathogens. Students will receive 2 hours of TCLEOSE  
Credit. Hope to see many of you there!  
  
I spoke to TCPA Jon Matherne, he stated that the executive board approved holding the TCPA  mid-
winter conference in Kerrville,Tx at the Y.O. Resort. I’m excited that  STCPA has agreed to assist us. 
Laura “Kat” Tobias our 1st VP is working with other P.D.’s in gathering training for us.  
 
I want to thank Linda Furlow for obtaining Ft. Sam Houston for our April meeting, we had a good 
turnout and the food was excellent. Our May meeting location will be announced soon.  
 
Anyone having ideas for training please contact “Kat” so she can inquire about it.  
At this time I will cut the report short and wish all of you a safe month. Be careful out there!! 

 
 

                                                                                     Sincerely, Gilbert C. De La Portilla  
AACPA/ President  

 
 
 

 

NEXT MEETING & LOCATION 
 

TUESDAY 
May 16, 2006 
11:30  A.M. 
 
JACALA MEXICAN RESTAURANT 

 
606 West Avenue 
(off Fredericksburg Road * 9 minutes from downtown) 
San Antonio, TX 
 
For map and menu and lunch specials visit their website: http://www.jacala.com 
 
 

VISITORS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME 
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Alamo Area Crime Prevention Association 
Minutes, General Membership Meeting on April 18, 2006, 
Ft Sam Houston Club, San Antonio, Texas 
Start Time:  1158 hours, 14 members present, 2 guests 
Welcome 
Introductions 
President’s Report:  
 Gilbert De La Portilla and Laura Tobias went to Kerrville on April 11, 2006 to check out accommodations for 
Mid-Winter Conference.  Linda Furlow and Karen Tucker canceled at the last minute due to job related 
commitments. They checked out YO Ranch and Inn of the Hills.   

• Inn of the Hills was a nice place but was unprepared for the meeting, did not have proposal ready, and 
did not offer any breaks on food or rooms.  Rooms $69.  

• YO Ranch had a proposal ready for the meeting.  They were willing to work with us on the rooms and 
food.  Would give the president a complementary room. Room’s $60-65.  

• TCPA was called and we recommended the YO Ranch.  TCPA approved YO Ranch. 
Officers were asked to give suggestions or offer 2 hour training course for conference. 
 
Mid-Winter Conference dates are Jan. 14-17, 2006 
Vendors would be nice.  Good price will be offered.  Door Prizes will not be a priority. 
 
1st Vice President: 

• May 4, 2006, 12:00-2:00pm, Training class on Blood Born Pathogens, only 20 participants accepted.   
 2nd Vice President: 

• Has CD for VIP, COP helped make arrest 
Treasurer: 

• Nothing to report 
Secretary:   

• Minutes were accepted from March’s meeting, nothing else to report.   
Civilian Report: 

• No Report 
Law Enforcement Report: 

• National Sheriffs Assoc./US Justice Department site, www.usaonwatch.org, new neighborhood 
watch toolkit 

• Went to National Night Out meeting in Austin, everyone needs to sign up to get this years packet. 
Military Report: 

• No Report. 
Old Business: 

• None. 
New Business: 

• Olmas Park PD has asked Gilbert De La Portilla to teach 2 week Crime Prevention class in May. 
• Will ask new SAPD Police Chief to an up coming meeting. 

 
Uvalde will be having Shattered Dreams on April 24. 
Annual LE Appreciation luncheon will be May 18, at 1130. 

• Motion made to sponsor a table.  Motion approved. 
 

Meeting Adjourned 
Time adjourned:  1249 hours.     
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If this doesn't make your patriotic blood boil, then 
you probably don't have any. 
 
 
  

 Subject:  
American flag vs. Mexican flag  
at CA. high school 
--disgraceful public act  

 
THE AMERICAN FLAG COMES SECOND 

By Michelle Malkin   ·   March 29, 2006 01:15 AM 
 
 

 You will not see this heart-stopping photo on the front page of the NY Times or on the 
lead story of the major news networks, but you should. 
 
 
 

03/28 : Student protest in Whittier area:   
Students from Pioneer, California and  
Whittier high schools walked out of classes  
to protest the proposed federal immigration  
bill March 27, 2006.  
The protestors put up the Mexican flag over  
the American flag flying upside down at  
Montebello High. 
 
 
 
(Leo Jarzomb/Staff photo) 

  

More: 
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Meanwhile: Mexico Cheers Passage of Immigration Bill 

Next step: Welcome to reconquista. 

This disgraceful stunt should be the final nail in the coffin of any guest-
worker/amnesty plan on the table in Washington. The image of the American 
flag subsumed to another and turned upside down on American soil is already 
spreading on Internet forums and via e-mail. Pass this along to every American 
citizen in your address books and to every representative in the state and 
federal government. If you choose to remain uninvolved do not be amazed when 
you no longer have a nation to call your own nor anything you have worked for 
left since it will be "redistributed" to the activists while you are so peacefully 
staying out of the "fray".  Check history, it is full of nations/empires that 
disappeared when its citizens no longer held their core beliefs and values. One 
person CAN make& nbsp;a difference. One plus one plus one plus one plus one 
plus one......... 

The battle for secure borders and immigration laws that actually mean 
something, however, hasn't even begun. 



AACPA news            April 2006 
 

(5) 
 

MORE NEWS 
 
Submitted by Linda Furlow, Fort Sam Military Police 

 
Burglar Shares Tips on How He Preyed on Homes: 
 
http://www.securityinfowatch.com/online/Residential/NC-Burglar-Shares-Tips-on-How-He-
Preyed-on-Homes/8010SIW374 
 
Texas Attorney General <webmaster@oag.state.tx.us> 4/27/2006 11:15:01 AM 
 
The Office of the Attorney General will be hosting a Cyber Crimes Summit on May 22, 2006, in Austin, 
Texas. This informational one day conference is designed for local, state and federal officials, law 
enforcement and technology industries. Please visit our website at: www.oag.state.tx.us and click on the 
"Conferences" link for more detailed agenda and registration information. 
 
ALL ARE INVITED 
 San Antonio Training-Drug Endangered Children 
  
This conference will be on May 26, 2006 and is designed to get police, prosecutors, judges, CPS workers and 
medical professionals together to learn about issues involving children being exposed to dangerous drug 
environments. You can get more info at: 
  
www.texasdec.org/training_calendar_regional.html 
  
 and learn more about topic of Drug Endangered Children. This training is local, FREE OF CHARGE 
with breakfast and lunch provided.  
  
Six credit hours for LPC, LMSW, Nursing Level II, CJAD (Probation), RSOTP (Registered Sex Offender 
Treatment Provider), and TCLEOSE are awarded.  
For additional info, check the attached pdf file or contact: 
Sgt. Ken Albrecht 
SAPD Narcotics 
207-2423 
 
 
This is a great savings opportunity and SMART CIRCLE FUNDRAISING is new partner with D.A.R.E.  
Go to: http://shop.thesmartcircle.com/pls/ngs/ngs_instore.home   Just type in your zipcode and enter 
city and just look at the numerous savings opportunities and discounts available. It is totally awesome 
and you will be helping the D.A.R.E. Program make money from every purchase you make. You save a 
bundle and D.A.R.E. makes money we need to continue to expand and sustain the D.A.R.E. Program 
throughout Bexar County, across the State and America.  Please check this out............it is a great savings 
opportunity and a most worthy cause. Please give me your feedback after you have viewed the site. 
Smart Circle Fundraising Company and D.A.R.E. will be continually working together to add new venues 
and savings opportunities to this website.  
 
Please help D.A.R.E. to continue to reach and save our children from the horror and harms of drug use, 
abuse and violence by making a purchase today.  

  
Thanks 

 Deputy G.D. Little 
D.A.R.R. Coordinator - Bexar County 
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D.A.R.E., Drug Abuse Resistance Education, the 
acclaimed program that gives kids the skills they 
need to avoid involvement in drugs, gangs, and 
violence, has secured a winning opportunity for 
anyone wishing to support us in raising money for 
our community outreach programs. 
 
D.A.R.E. has joined forces with Smart Circle 
Fundraising to raise funds to help provide 26 
million U.S. school children this year the 
information and skills they need to live drug-and-
violence-free lives. 
 

 
 
With amazing savings from top brands and 
services in your local area. 
 

 
 
As D.A.R.E. earns 50% of the net sales price of 
each card sold to fun our drug and gang 
prevention efforts. 
 
All Smart Circle Cards feature a variety of strong 
offers - many of them FREE offers and they 
usually pay for themselves after their first use. 
Most Smart Circle Cards are worth up to 10 times 
the value of their low purchase price and feature 
brands and services you will recognize, respect 
and use - many right in your own neighborhood. 
 
Feel free to forward this email to anyone in your 
circle of friends or associates to let them know 
about this opportunity. There are great Smart 
Circle Cards available across the United States 
and Canada. Best of all, D.A.R.E will receive much 
needed funds on all sales regardless of the 
location of the purchase. 
 
Thanks for your support: 
 
Deputy George D. Little 
D.A.R.E. Coordinator -- Bexar County 
 
This opportunity is Risk Free: Even if you decide you don't 
want the offers on the Smart Circle Card you purchased, you 
can exchange the usused card for any other available Smart 
Circle Cards by calling 800-775-1975  

 

 
 

© 2006 smart circle international, Inc. 
All rights reserved. 01/18 the smart 
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